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This is simply more baseless environmental policy from Salem without making the 

following basic observations as to impact: (1) climate action on the part of the few 

does nothing, not even an incremental change, if the majority (in this case states) do 

not follow the action; (2) if there were any impact to my health to utilizing natural gas 

in my home, my carbon monoxide detector would likely let me know; (3) why is it 

Salem's default to push regulatory action to the public without requiring itself to first 

take the action (please advise the status of natural gas appliance applications in all 

state buildings across Oregon) and publish the results of such action taking (did that 

action quantitatively and positively impact the occurrence of any detrimental impacts 

to climate change)?  


